
Baby Dedication: We are 

dedicating children on  

Sunday,  November 25.   

If you would like to have 

your child dedicated, 

please contact the  

church office,  

614-991-0205. 

Our goal is to get  

everyone reading their Bible 

daily.  If you do not have a  

Bible, you can purchase one in 

the lobby for $10. 

NO Activities on Wednesday Night,  

at FBC, November 21.  Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

Lead Pastor, Dr. Dave Earley 

Senior Pastor, Dr. Jerry Neal 

 November 18, 2018 

3301 Orders Road 

Grove City, OH  43123 

614.991.0205  

www.firstgc.org 

 

King’s Kids Day Care  

614.539.0349 

 

Sunday Life Groups:   

8:00, 9:15, 10:45 AM     
 

Worship Services:  

Blended 9:15, 10:45 AM   

Neal Auditorium 
 

Contemporary10:45 AM 

Genesis Auditorium 



Welcome to FBC Grove City! 
We are thrilled that you’ve joined us for worship this morning. 

FBC is one church that worships in two auditoriums! We have 

two blended worship celebration services in our Neal Auditori-

um at 9:15 and 10:45 AM. We also have our contemporary 

worship service at 10:45 AM in our Genesis Auditorium.  In   

addition, we have great classes for the kids.  
 

If this is your First Time here, please fill out the connection 

card and take it to our welcome center after the service. We 

have a gift for you!  Thank you for being here!                          

 

 

 

STEWARDSHIP UPDATE FOR THE WEEK of November 11, 2018 

Monthly Mortgage Payment is $30,606. 

 

4 Ways To Give at FBC:  

 - In one of our three worship experiences  

 - Online at www.firstgc.org  

 - Via the Kiosk in the Main Lobby  

 - On your cell phone by texting the dollar amount to 84321 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CHURCH ATTENDANCE 995 

LIFE GROUP 464 

 

TOTAL $  42,853.21 

BUILDING FUND $   670.00 

SBC MISSION $   984.00 

NO Activities on Wednesday Night, at 

FBC, November 21.  Happy Thanksgiving. 
 

Men’s Ministry:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Bible Study: Thursday morning, 7:30 AM, room C-156.  Contact 

Dave Berna for more information, 614-288-6337.                                            

                                                                                                        

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast: Saturday, December 1, 7:30 AM, 

in the Fellowship Hall. Our guest speaker will be Dan Smoot.                  

                                                                                                                                                                       

Surviving Grief with Hope:  Come and be supported on your 

journey through grief in dealing with the loss of a loved one, 

one's health, a marriage, a job, and more. There will be a 

meeting on December 2 at 4:00 PM to discuss coping with the 

Christmas season. We will begin a new group on January 6. 

Please contact Barb Lovingshimer with any questions or to 

arrange a meeting at 614-875-4613 or 614-551-9781. 

 Women’s Ministry:     

Stop by the Women’s Kiosk for all the Fall Bible Studies. 
 

Tuesday Bible study: 7:00 PM, room C-156.  Why Do You Believe 

That?  by Mary Jo Sharp. Contact Debbie Watts, 614-875-4201. 
 

Thursday Morning Bible Study: 9:30 AM, room K-117.  We are  

studying God of Creation by Jen Wilkin. Childcare is provided. 

Contact Kay Hardman, 614-323-6891. 
                                                                                       

 Women’s Fellowship Breakfast: Saturday, December 8, 9:00 AM 

in the Fellowship Hall.  Please join us for breakfast, fun, fellowship, 

and prayer.  Childcare will be available. We will have an         

outreach opportunity to assemble Blessing Baskets for our         

shut-ins. Donations are needed of fruit, hard candy, cookies, and 

mini bread loaves. Volunteers are also needed to deliver these 

baskets locally.  Contact Pam Leeth, 614-879-7646. 
 

Secret Sisters Annual Party: Friday, January 11, 7:00 PM, in the  

Fellowship Hall.  Secret Sisters is an encouragement and prayer 

ministry.  Anyone who would like to participate in 2019, look for 

information on the Secret Sister table by the Nursery Wing doors 

in December.  Please contact Karen Campbell, 614-208-6355. 

 

Wednesday Family Night Activities:                                                                                    
 

Christianity 101: Dave and Cathy Earley.  Class begins at 6:30 PM in 

G104, the staff conference room.  Join us as we study God, Jesus, the 

Bible and more. 
 

Adult Bible Study:  Class begins at 6:45 PM in the Fellowship Hall with 

Pastor Neal.   
 

AWANA: November 21, No AWANA—Happy Thanksgiving: 6:30-8:00 

PM for grades K-6.  Preschool (Cubbies) is for parents who are either 

attending a Bible study or teaching a class. 
 

Women’s Bible Study:  We are studying Knowing God By Name by 

Mary Kassian.  Bring your Bibles and join us in room K-117 at 6:45 PM.  

Contact Ronda Kinnett, 614-313-7871.     
 

Women’s Bible Study: at 6:45 PM.  We will be studying, Jonah,     

Navigating Life Interrupted by Priscilla Shirer. Book and video study.  

Contact DeeAnn Brown, 614-314-7847.     
 

Student Exposure: Student worship service, 6:00-8:00 PM. There will be 

pizza, corn hole, pool tables, and more!     

 

Men’s Fraternity: Come join us in Men’s Fraternity as we rightly divide 

the Word of God.  We begin at 6:45 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 


